
Single Head Bagged Romaine Lettuce is being voluntarily recalled by Tanimura & Antle due to potential E. Coli 
contamination.
 
Tanimura & Antle is one of Four Seasons Produce’s vegetable suppliers, however, Four Seasons is NOT involved in 
this recall and does NOT carry the bagged single head romaine lettuce. 
 
For more information on this recall please see the FDA’s announcement: READ HERE
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https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/tanimura-antle-voluntary-recalls-packaged-single-head-romaine-lettuce-due-potential-e-coli-0157h7?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

